
Mangakōtukutuku College
Te Kura Whaikaha

28 August 2024

Tēnā koutou kātoa

I would like to let you all know that I have accepted the resignation of the Principal, Dr. Thilo
Govender.

Please join me in wishing her well for the future.

Regards

Jacqueline Woodland
Presiding Member
Mangakōtukutuku College School Board


